
  

A T T E N D A N C E S  
Congratulations  Y1 

Class Attendance % 

R 93.3% 

1 95.2% 

2 94.9% 

3 94.2% 

4 93.8% 

5 94.5% 

6 94.0% 

Barlow 47 

Rigby 93 

Southworth 85 

Wall 99 

'Doing our best for God' 

ST BERNADETTE ’ S CATHOL IC PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Newsletter F R I D A Y ,  2 4 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 2   

HOUSE POINTS 
Congratulations Wall 

 

Please don’t forget to 

check our website for  

up-to-date  

information from School 

and the  

Local Authority 

St Bernadette’s website 

Please click here for the 

Wednesday Word and 

here for the ‘Living out 

Our Faith’ Page 

 

Please click here for 

our RE Curriculum page  

 

 

Quick links: 

ParentPay 

Term Dates 

After School Clubs & 

Events 

Google Forms 

Feast of St William - 20th June  

Patron saint of adopted children. 

Mass Times at St Bernadette’s Church   
Saturday Evening—5.00pm         

Sunday Morning—10.00am with Children’s Liturgy 
Click Here for Church Website  

 

Year 3 Class Mass & Trip 
 

It has been a busy week in Year 3! On Tuesday, the children led their first class mass that was 

open to family members and parishioners to attend and celebrate the Word of the Lord  

together. It was a lovely occasion and the children read and sang beautifully. On Wednesday, 

we had our educational visit to the Ribchester Roman Museum. Behaviour was perfect and 

the curator was amazed at how much the children already knew about the Romans, their  

army and lifestyle. The children explored a range of real and replica artefacts and they even 

had the opportunity to try on some replica Roman armour. Check out the Year 3 Class Page for 

more pictures! Click here 

  

 

Please complete the google forms you were sent this week regarding your child’s 

milk requirements from September. 

Corpus Christi - Open Air Mass  

What a wonderful morning of celebration.  The Year 3 cluster of Blackpool schools gathered 

together at St Mary’s for a spectacular outdoor Mass.  The children were so respectful and 

joined in enthusiastically.  Our children completed some art work which was taken up with 

the Offertory- St Bernadette’s special responsibility. The children who have made their First 

Holy Communion were able to receive the Sacrament and all the children received a  

blessing.    

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/curriculum/subjects/r-e
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/community/diary
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/parents-information/parents-page
https://www.stbernadettesbispham.co.uk/
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/class-pages/year-3


Birthdays  
 

Jacob R Y2, Shay Y1, Samuel Y6 & William YR are all celebrating their birthdays this week.  

We hope you enjoy your special day.  

Congratulations  
 

Blake Y2 has won a football trophy and Finnley Y2 was awarded a football tournament medal!  

Well done to both of you.  

There will be no school crossing patrol next week. Parents, please be extra vigilant whilst crossing 

the road. Thank you. 

Please check out our montage and Jubilee Celebration pictures from last half term click here 

I had the privilege to take a team of year 5 and 6 players to a football tournament this week at Stanley Park. On the back of 

two recent 7-0 wins, I was confident we would do well, and the team didn't disappoint! St Bernadette’s scored 19 goals in 4 

games and conceded 0! They topped their group and played some amazing football! The passing, dribbling, finishing and all-

round hard work was outstanding in every respect.  

This team (and our larger squad) has grown together in so many ways, notably in ability, but more importantly, in friendship 

and encouragement with one another. Keep it up! 

Simon Page 

Year 5 & 6 Football Tournament  

Reminder  

Junior Sports Day— Wednesday, 29th June @ 1:30pm  

Infant Sports Day—Thursday, 30th June @ 9:15am 

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/news/2022-06-22-jubilee-celebrations
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Good Behaviour 

Year R Jack  Year 1  Alaina  Year 2  Nuala  

Year 3 Addison  Year 4 Ashwina  Year 5 Keceh Year 6 Freddie  

        

 This week the following children have received: 

‘Good Value Certificates’ following in God’s footsteps  

Making the right choices 

Year R Maya C, Elizabeth, Klara & 
William  

Year 1 Rhea, Alice & Freddie  Year 2 Blake, Isabella, Mason & Reina 

Year 3 All of Year 3, Harry C, Ethan HS 
& Lacie  

Year 4 Sofia, Ryley, Ruby & Lola  Year 5 Cameron, Ella & Maya  

Year 6 Harrison, Isaac, Nicola, Laila, Lyla & Sam  

Dates for your Diary: 
Please click here to access the school calendar for PE and Forest School for each year group, School Term dates and Events. 

 

Tuesday, 28th June: Year 4 Class Mass  (all welcome) 

Wednesday, 29th June: Junior Sports Day @ 1:30pm  

Thursday, 30th June: Infants Sports Day @9:15am  

Tuesday, 5th July: Year 5 Class Mass (all welcome) 

Friday, 8th July: Year 4 Bring Yer Wellies Trip  

Friday, 8th July: Reports Home to Parents 

 
Writing 

Year R  Emilia  

Year 1 Rubén Year 4  Tobias  

Year 2 Chloe T Year 5 Adam  

Year 3 James  Year 6 Elsie 

    

Merit Badge Winners Maths 

Year R Arlo 

Year 1 Nixon  Year 4 Alanah  

Year 2 Sophie B  Year 5 Brooke  

Year 3  Izabella  Year 6 Tom 

    

Monday, 11th July: Year 1 & 2 Trip to Farmer Parrs  

Thursday, 14th July: Music Evening @ 6:00pm  

Monday, 18th July: Year 6 Leavers Mass @ Church 9:30am  

Tuesday, 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ School 9:15am  

Wednesday, 20th July: School Closes at 2pm for Summer  

 

 

  

 
The Head Teacher’s Award this week goes to a caring young man who has taken a relatively new little boy 

to our school under his wing. Every dinner time,  Kayden, from  Year 1, waits excitedly for Teighlor from 
Year 6 to come into the hall. They both greet each other with such affection and Teighlor checks on how he is 
doing and always has something positive to say to him. Quietly watching this daily occurrence reminds us all 

in school how our children live out the Gospel  Values with such ease. 
 

Thank you, Teighlor for your kindness, friendship and genuine care  

Headteacher’s Award  

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar

